

# Student Council of the Anglo-American University

## AGENDA FOR MEETING

*Regular Council Meeting  
Friday, April 12th, 2019*

*This regular meeting of the Student Council will be held outside of Anglo-American University (due to holiday), starting at 16:00.*

### **Attendance:**

<b>name</b>	<b>expected</b>	<b>present?</b>
Michael		
Joey	x	
Tijana	x	
Stefan		
Mateja	x	
Jovan	x	
Ana	x	
Maia	x	
Oscar S.	x	
Alex	x	
Onya	x	

## Vote of No-Confidence

Do we need a vote of no confidence on presidency or are we all happy with Joey stepping up and taking over Michael's position?

## Awards Ceremony: Nomination/Voting forms

*Due on Tuesday for Iveta*, form to vote on those Nominated. Update? *Tijana*  
We need to send an email out to remind those to vote for those Nominated!

Rules for the forms:

<https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XbBKyaCJEW9RQiyC92wB-KNKKoKjtdIPonwqBluT3Md4/edit?usp=drivesdk>

## Ecofest; Friday, April 26th

1. Had meeting on Tuesday, *Stefan and Anastasia* explained the plan for Ecofest. Any questions about Ecofest? Members who were there can explain the layout.
2. What are the roles for members/Schedule: *Joey, Tijana*

## **Events**

### **Awards Ceremony; Friday, May 10th**

#### **The Award Ceremony TO-DO List:**

[https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YdlWfMog0l8SHyy8Xu1Fh\\_XsWcgnZrnX\\_Y\\_2SdKBtJjA/edit](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1YdlWfMog0l8SHyy8Xu1Fh_XsWcgnZrnX_Y_2SdKBtJjA/edit)

\*Important to outline what we're doing up to the event; *Maia* can update about Venue, talk about logistics from the To-do list.

- *PR*: Make new poster about Voting for those Nominated (Monday) + update links/event description, and maybe *another one* for when we have an official venue. Update FB Banner with Awards Ceremony! (Did this for the ball & SC elections). Contact Lennon wall to announce those nominated! (Is that Maria?). Once we have Venue, make sure we add information about the venue to the FB event.
- Video Invitation! Wait for Venue?
- MC's: Jovan & Ana?
- Music/Dj/Sound System/Catering: Figure out when we have a Venue
- Award Presents: Who to contact?

Do we want an afterparty?

### **BBQ; Wednesday, May 22nd**

Would we like to plan anymore events/parties for the semester?

## Website Update

1. *Ana/Jovan* Website updated with individual photos and paragraphs?
2. *Ana/Jovan* update on SC website (Tijana has to fix the calendar)

## Student Lounge

Has Stefan received a response from Administration about his details? Ana; Any updates?

## Clubs

*Mateja*: Hiking Club trip update? Clubs Update? What PR do we need to do for them?

Budget: Stefan, should we merge Concentration Camp Budget & Event Budget to give to them? Will be 18 members.